
Language Arts:  

In the next couple of weeks 

will be  discussing fire 

safety and stranger 
danger.  

We will 
discuss 

safety 

issues 
such as 

buckling our seat belts and 
dialing 9-1-1.   This would 

be a great time to work 

with your children on 
knowing his/her phone 

number, address, and 
family fire plan in case of a 

fire at your home.   

Motor:   

 Stop, Drop, and Roll will 

be practiced since the  fire 

department visited.  The 

color ladder will be 

introduced where they 

will practice their 
listening skills. 
Concept  

Over the next couple 

of weeks we will be 

working on 

estimating, rote 

counting and 

activities to reinforce 

numbers up to 10.  As 

a science experiment 

and in the sprit of 

Halloween we will 

carve a pumpkin, 

count the seeds and 

feel the gooey 

insides.  The water 

table will also be 

used for fire safety.  

 Now  that the 

Weather is getting 

cooler...please 

remember to label 

your child’s coat 

and have the 

appropriate 

change of clothes 

left at school. 

Thanks! 

 

 Please like us on 

Facebook to see 

all the exciting 

things going on at 

all the Bobbie 

Noonan schools.            

 Our Halloween 

parties are going 

to be on Tuesday, 

October 30th and 

Wednesday,  

October 31st.  

please remember 

our food policy 

when thinking 

about treats to 

bring.  

 Music with Ms. 

Michelle is on 

Monday, October 

22nd and Tuesday, 

October 30th. 
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 Introductions:   

Numbers 9 & 10 

Manners: 9: Say I’m sorry & 
10: Do not cut in line 

Vocabulary: 

Impulsive– To act with out 
thinking or planning 

Bewildered– Confused or 
puzzled 

 

 

 

 

 

Craft and Writing: 

The children will enjoy 

working on a few art 

projects throughout the 
next couple of weeks. That 

are Halloween and safety 
themed.  We have been 

working on writing our  

names since the beginning 
of the school year.  

Everyone is doing great!  
Remember to have your 

child practice at home. 

Using a capital letter for 
their first letter and then 

lower case for the rest. 

 

 

 
Happy Fall!!!! 

Mrs. Erika 
Mrs. Ashley 

 


